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A Power for Good

RES seeks to be a power for good 
in communities that neighbour our 
projects by working openly and 
constructively to ensure tangible 
local benefits.

Some of the most direct and meaningful 
benefits that can be delivered from a project 
like Glenhead are jobs and employment for 
local businesses and contractors, in addition 
to the use of local services and amenities, all 
of which can generate a significant amount of 
inward investment within the area.

RES is committed to ensuring that, wherever 
reasonably practical, local contractors are used 
in all aspects of the project development. In 
order to maximise the opportunities from the 

Glenhead Solar Farm proposal we are looking 
to build our knowledge of the local skills and 
capabilities within the area.

If you’re a local business, or know one, 
interested in getting involved in our projects 
please speak to a member of the project team.

RES also believes that our renewable energy 
schemes should also provide meaningful 
benefits locally and we are inviting input from 
the local communities on their priority aims 
and projects in their area which the Glenhead 
project may be able to support. Examples 
could include supporting community assets, 
apprenticeships, fuel poverty schemes, etc.

We look forward to continuing to work with the 
community as our proposal is developed. 


